
                                                                                          
 
 

 

REF: BBPS/DW/24/    July 30, 2024 

 

ENSURING STUDENT SAFETY DURING MONSOON 

Dear Parent, 

As the eagerly anticipated monsoon season brings relief from the sweltering 

heat, it is crucial that we prioritize the safety of our children. At BBPS 

Dwarka, we are earnestly dedicated towards safeguarding the well-being of 

our children, and we must collaborate to ensure their protection during this 

time. 

We are deeply pained and aggrieved to see the news of a young child being 

electrocuted after he touched the wet gate of his residential society.  To 

prevent such mishaps, we must sensitize our children about the perils of 

touching wet surfaces/touching objects with wet hand and make them 

aware about the importance of wearing shoes or slippers when handling 

electrical appliances. 

Please reinforce the following safety measures with your children: 

• Avoiding Muddy Puddles and Waterlogged Areas: Discourage them from 

playing in these areas to prevent accidents, such as falling into 

potholes. 

• Electrical Safety: Educate them about the dangers of touching 

electrical wires, poles, and appliances during rainy weather to 

mitigate the risk of electrocution. Objects labelled as hazardous 

should not be touched by students. Students should not venture near 

electric meters or switchboards. 

• Hygiene Practices: Stress the importance of frequent handwashing, 

particularly before eating and after outdoor activities, to prevent the 

spread of germs. 

• Mosquito Protection: Ensure they wear full sleeve clothing to minimize 

mosquito bites and reduce the risk of diseases like malaria and 

dengue. 

Our school is taking every possible step and implementing highest safety 

standards to provide a secure environment for children. Teachers are 

diligently reinforcing these safety protocols and emphasizing the 

importance of being cautious around electrical gadgets and hazardous 

areas. We ask for your support in reinforcing these precautions at home. 

By remaining vigilant and proactive, we can together ensure a safe and 

enjoyable monsoon season for our children. 

(SURUCHI GANDHI) 

PRINCIPAL 


